
St Margaret’s  
is coming to Sydney!

Join us for a special cocktail style reception at The Harbour Room at the 
InterContinental Sydney with stunning 200 degree views over the Opera 
House, Sydney Harbour Bridge, Watsons Bay and the Botanical Gardens.

Friday 5 October 2018 6.30pm – 8.30pm 
The Harbour Room, InterContinental Sydney
117 Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW
The event is complimentary and a selection of canapes and beverages will be provided
Dress:	 Business attire
RSVP:	 Friday 28 September 2018 by filling out the registration page on the  
	 St Margaret’s event page www.stmargarets.qld.edu.au > Sydney Reunion
Enquiries:	Lara Pickering, (07) 3862 0884  
	 developmentandcommunity@stmargarets.qld.edu.au

Please note, as we may not have updated details for all past students of St Margaret’s  
living in the Sydney area, we would be most grateful if you could forward this invitation 
to other past students of St Margaret’s.
For more information on how you can help students to access a St Margaret’s education  
through scholarship support, please visit our website.


